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The project

Ipswich City Council is replacing the Ripley Road Timber 
Bridge, originally constructed circa 1945, with a single 
span structure.

Council is undertaking a design and construct 
project for the replacement. The contract for design 
will be awarded soon and is expected to commence 
August 2019. Construction is scheduled for late 2019 
with completion in early 2020 (weather permitting).

Bridge closure and detour

There was a 4T load limit applied to the bridge given its 
poor condition. Unfortunately this limit was not being 
adhered to and Council needed to close the bridge with 
immediate effect in April 2019. 

Traffic is detoured via Providence Parade, Parkway 
Avenue and Bayliss Road for the duration of council’s 
project. A secondary detour is in place (short term)  
for works occuring near the new school (see map on 
next page).  
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Existing structure

Contact

For further information, please contact  
Ipswich City Council via phone (07) 3810 6666  
or email ISProjects@ipswich.qld.gov.au.



Ipswich.qld.gov.au 

 

Legend 
Council Detour 
Secondary Detour 
(short term) 


